
NWN Newsletter #6 
January 2024 

NWN meets nightly at 22:00 on 3567 Kc 
 
Hello gang, 
 
Happy New Year!  Hope everyone had a fun and safe holiday.  Winter condx are in 
full swing now with the band going long nearly every night.   
 
 
   CALL           QNI 

K6APW 29 
VE6AWI 2 
KC7CW 8 
N0DA 31 
K7EP 19 
W7GB 29 
NG7I 30 
W7IZ 11 
N7KC 31 
KB7WDP 18 
WB7WFL 30 
K6YR 7 
WB4SPB 3 

 

__________________ 

QNI 248 

QTC 40 
 

 
Best 73, 
Patrick  NG7I 

Lorne VE6AWI has made a return!  Hope to see 
more of him! 

We’ve made some good QNI numbers even 
though the band has been in the tank most 
nights last month.  It’s affecting RN7 and WAN as 
well.  Thankfully some of us are far enough away 
to be strong and can relay when needed. 

If anyone is interested in becoming an NCS, 
please contact me - Patrick NG7I 
sbus1313@gmail.com and I’ll get you on the 
schedule. 

We had 1,411 QNI with 249 QTC in 2023.  Not 
bad numbers at all considering we only got 
started in July. 

Lee N7KC has made every single net except one 
back in July.  Wow!  Lee and Dan are tied for Dec. 

. . . 

If you’re not in the Northwest, just think of NWN 
as “Net Without a Name” -hi 

mailto:sbus1313@gmail.com

